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As a commercial farmer on a small farm I know that productive vegetable gardens 

can feed a significant number of community members on very little water. Our 

communities are stronger with more farmers and fresh produce. Reasonable 

legislation allowing low-water practices for commercial growing in domestic wells will 

improve our communities and will not threaten our ground water supply. Support SB 

611 to provide everyone with fresh food and access to it. 

 

 


